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From: Lana Green [mailto:greenlana4@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2023 10:02 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Opposition to DP Murphy Inc. Application 

Dear Mr. MacEwen,  

I am writing this email to express my objection to the application from DP Murphy Inc. for a gas station in the 
Borden-Carleton community.  
Today there are two established family run businesses that have been in operation for many years. These 
businesses have been able to stay opened and make an honest and sustainable living serving the needs of the 
people in the area. Both have been run by two longtime community minded families. The owners have 
supported the people of Borden-Carleton and surrounding areas in more ways that can be mentioned in this one 
email. They are good hardworking people who care about their neighbors and the needs of the community.  
I respectfully ask that you please take the above points into consideration and make the right decision to reject 
the DP Murphy Inc. application.  
We do not need or want another gas station in our community. We believe in supporting local and will continue 
to support Ceretti’s Grocery and Hardware and Howatt’s Shell. 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
Lana and Blair Green 


